FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS

Gl de

Black River Memorial Hospital’s Gifts of Gratitude foundation gives YOU the power to change lives. A tax-deductible
charitable gift to the foundation creates special, impactful moments for our patients and contributes to a healthier
community. Gifts, whether monetary or in-kind, may be dedicated to one of our four identified areas of impact, or
contributed to something highly personal to you. Your generosity today promotes the health and well-being of Jackson
County for generations to come.

e  Why Support Black River Memorial Hospital Gifts of Gratitude?
Gifts made to Gifts of Gratitude, whether monetary or in-kind, will directly impact our patients and community —
enhancing patient experiences in a variety of ways and assisting to offer critical service lines, equipment, and
technologies to improve the overall health of our patients and community.

e When was Black River Memorial Hospital Gifts of Gratitude formed?
Gifts of Gratitude was launched Spring 2023. The launch of the foundation stemmed from the successful history of
community giving through previous BRMH initiatives such as Kathy’s Fund and Lidy’s Fund, along with scholarship
opportunities and historical capital campaigns.

e Can | make a gift online?
Yes! Please visit brmh.net/gratitude and select the “MAKE A GIFT ONLINE” button.

e  Where do | send my gift?
To make a gift by mail using check or credit card, please fill out the contribution form found on brmh.net/gratitude.
Please send the completed form and check, if applicable, to:
Black River Memorial Hospital
ATTN: Gifts of Gratitude
711 West Adams Street
Black River Falls, WI 54615

Interested in mailing your in-kind contributions? Please call 715-284-3272 to make arrangements.

e Can | speak with someone on the phone about making a gift?
Whether you are interested in making a gift over the phone, or just inquiring about contribution opportunities,
please do not hesitate to call us at 715-284-3272.

e Can | make a gift in honor or memory of someone?
Yes. Any gift can be made in memory or in honor of a special person(s). When making your gift, please indicate the
name of whom you wish to honor or gift in memory of (tribute name) and any special requests you have on how we
can best honor your special gift.

e Can | make a recurring gift?
Yes! Please indicate, either by communicating your wishes to our staff or selecting the recurring option on the form,
if you’d like your gift to be recurring. You may select a frequency of your choice one the recurring selection is
made.

e Can | make a gift that is anonymous?
Yes, any contribution may be gifted anonymously. When making your gift, please indicate you want your gift to be
anonymous.

e Is my gift tax-deductible?
Yes. Black River Memorial Hospital, Gifts of Gratitude, is a nonprofit 501 (c)(3) charitable organization. All gifts are
tax deductible to the full extent of the law. For your convenience, we will supply a tax letter in January with the
previous year’s cumulative contributions.

Created: 02/09/203
Updated: 05/03/2023 I\Communications and Marketing\Forms\Gifts of Gratitude\GOG FAQ.pdf


https://brmh.net/sites/brmh.net/assets/files/gifts-of-gratitude/Gifts%20of%20Gratitude%20Contribution%20Form_FILLABLE.pdf

